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RCEDC to Host Commercial Real Estate Panel, Open Meeting to Public  
 
RACINE COUNTY, WI – The Racine County Economic Development Corporation (RCEDC) is opening its quarterly 
Leadership Council Meeting to the public. The meeting will feature a panel of four commercial real estate 
experts who will explore industry trends, projections, and development opportunities. The meeting will take 
place on October 12th – hosted live through Zoom – beginning at 7:30 AM CST. 
 
The featured panelists represent four commercial real estate companies actively investing in Racine County - 
Hillwood, Scannell Properties, and Wangard Partners. The representatives from each company include: 
 
Hillwood 
Don Schoenheider, Executive Vice President and Market Leader for the Midwest 
 
Scannell Properties 
Bill Linville, Managing Director 
 
Wangard Partners 
Stewart Wangard, Chairman and CEO 
 
 
Guests who attend will have the opportunity to ask questions directly to the panelists. Registration is free and 
can be accessed at rcedc.org/leadership-council. 
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About RCEDC 
 
The Racine County Economic Development Corporation is a private, non-profit organization providing Racine 
County businesses with technical and financial resources for nearly 40 years. The mission of RCEDC is to increase 
Racine County’s property tax base and create employment opportunities in the County. 


